
 
 

 
 
 
TO:       IOLTA Participating Financial Institutions 
From:   The West Virginia State Bar 
Date:    June 2015 
 

The West Virginia State Bar’s IOLTA Advisory Committee announces, with regret, the 
retirement of James P. Martin.  Jim has served an illustrious career as Legal Director for Legal 
Aid of West Virginia, one of the IOLTA program’s grantee organizations, for almost forty years.  
Jim has served as a member of the IOLTA Advisory Committee and will be greatly missed.  His 
successor will have big shoes to fill.     

Should you have any questions about Jim’s service on the IOLTA Advisory Committee, 
please do not hesitate to contact me at caseya@wvbar.org or 304-553-7228.  The Advisory 
Committee and the State Bar continue to thank you for your support and assistance.  
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